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A question has been received from a vendor.  The vendor asked for the existing contract and asked that two of the items on the bid sheet be removed because they are no longer IBM products and were sold to Lenovo.

Here are the answer to the received questions:

The link to the existing contract is here:

http://wvnet.edu/contracts/files/Sirius%20IBM.pdf

The System X and Blade Center are the two products that are no longer owned by IBM and a bid will not be necessary on those items.
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